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President Louis Jones 
Bennington College 
Bennington Vt 

Dear President Jones: 

JDepattment of Soctolog)2 

September 23 1942 · 

I have been reading with great interest your catalog for Bennington for 
1942-43. I appreciate your sending me this as I like to keep up with 
your changes. I note that you have Charles Della.rd as a member of your 
trustees. This is a very good appointment. He is an able man. I am 
happy to see my former student, Leonie Adams,on your faculty, but miss 
the absence of Gray in literature. I think highly of Peter Drukker whom 
I see you have appointed. Fromm is also an interesting appointment. 
Indeed I must say it is quite an exceptional faculty. I think Miss 
Forsman, whom I also know, is a good person for director of residence. 

I also note that you use Political Economy instead of Economics, which 
is appropriate when you have on your faculty yourself and the author of 
The End of Economic Man. 

My best wishes for your continued success. 

Sincerely, 

William F Ogburn 
wfo/et 
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